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Monday 14th November 2022 
 

Christmas card design competition 

 
 
Dear children and families, 
 
As the festive period approaches, it is time to launch the annual Christmas card competition!  
 
The competition is open to all children and will be judged in two age ranges:  
Key Stage 1 (Reception –Year 2) and Key Stage 2 (Year 3 – 6). 
 
Entries need to be on a whole A4 piece of paper or card, using pens, pencils or paints to 
create your card design. All entries must be labelled with the child’s name, year group and 
class on the back. 
 
All entries need to be posted in the special post box in the school office by the end of the day 
on Monday 28th November.  
 
An overall winner from each key stage will be chosen. All winning children will receive a small 
prize and their card designs will be used to create our Repton Manor Primary Christmas card. 
 
I hope you have fun creating your card designs and I look forward to seeing them all! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss King 
 


